
Club Development Report, 
 
I have sent USA Swimming the VSI's renewal application for the Coaches Mentoring 
Program.  I should be hearing back from them in the next month or so if we have been accepted 
as one of the LSC's to receive funding from USA Swimming.   
 
The interest from the LSC was not that great.  We only had one coach who wanted to take 
part.  Even then we had problems trying to get a meetings set-up between the coach and the 
mentor.  The mentor coach was not responding to the request. 
 
I am looking into the future for the Fall Swimposium.  The topic of Strength training and 
Conditioning by age group levels was brought to my attention, so I am looking into this for the 
coaches at the swimposium. 
 


